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The Secretary

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,
London,E.C.B

f" - 73UL 1949
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Dear Sirs,

RECEIVED

!

Se¢S. "EILATHY

With reference to your letter of the 20th of May
1949, we would like to inform you that the deck girder in
line with the hatch side (which is supported by bulkheads

80 and 98) has not been cut in way of the new opening.

We are enclosing herewith the appropriate drawings“

and shall be much obliged for yourapproval of the alterations
effected. dils
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